
From: Card, Rachel
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/9/2014 4:05:57 PM
Subject: FW: Education Plan

Are you available/interested in meeting with Molly on this?
 
From: Molly Spearman [mailto:molly@scasa.org] 

Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 3:47 PM

To: Card, Rachel

Subject: Education Plan
 
Rachel:
Congratulations again on a great event yesterday.  Looking forward to seeing you tonight and to working together on 
the proposals.   As I mentioned, we do have concerns about implementation of the principal leadership development.
  We would like to talk with you, the Governor, policy folks...whomever, about how best to implement a strong 
leadership development program in SC.  Would you please arrange a time for us to talk in the near future?  Thanks.
Molly
 
Molly M. Spearman

Executive Director

121 Westpark Boulevard

Columbia, SC 29210

803 798 8380

molly@scasa.org
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